
Connelly, Kristin D. 

From: Schiller, Lynn

Sent: Monday, October 13, 2008 8:33 AM

To: Connelly, Kristin D.

Cc: Koster, Vanessa

Subject: FW: Zoning Change Concern
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From: Reginald Lawrence II [mailto:regball20@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 10, 2008 4:14 PM 

To: Schiller, Lynn 

Subject: Zoning Change Concern 

 

 

Hello Ms. Schiller, 
  
My name is Reginald L. Lawrence II, a resident of Fairway Place 11007 W. Villa Avenue.  I am writing you to 
share my frustration as well as opposition to the zoning change and senior housing plan that is going in front of 
the board on Monday, Oct. 13, 2008.  I am extremely upset that this proposal is even being given any thought.  
When we, the current Fairway Place residents, built our homes in this subdivision 8 years ago, there was no one 
that even wanted to live in this area.  Developers since then have done nothing but try to make more money by 
building, better yet, crowding us in with a large number of senior living, assisted living homes.  They are right 
in some of our own backyards and have brought increased traffic, ambulance and fire siren noise to a once quiet 
place.  We have enough of them in our neighborhood and don't need anymore.  I oppose the new developments. 


